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ate 
3 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Lion, Witch & the Wardrobe, Leeds Playhouse, 3 December 2024 
 
We have 33 places available for a Year 8 and Year 9 visit to watch a production of The Lion, Witch & the 
Wardrobe at Leeds Playhouse on Tuesday 3 December 2024.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving school 
at 12.30pm and returning at 3.30pm.  Students will need to wear uniform.   
 
Students will study this production as part of the schemes of learning for Year 8. 
 
Consent to attend, and payment can be made on MCAS by Monday 21 October 2024. If you are unable to 
make payment via MCAS, please contact the Admin Team, and we will do our best to help. 

   
  The cost of the trip is £29 per student.  Please be aware that tickets for this trip are non-refundable.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
N Johnson 
Curriculum Leader of Performing Arts 
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